
Economics Department One Day Department Educational Tour Report 

On 16th May 2022, students of the Economics Department (Batch 2019-2022), St Edmund’s College 

set out for a Picnic trip to Sohra, Meghalaya. The goal of the trip was to be able to visit three popular 

tourist sites in Sohra – The Arwah Caves, Thangkharang Park and NohKaLikai Falls. 

   Everyone gathered in college at 7:30 am wating for the bus to arrive. Once 

seated we were all given breakfast and began our 

journey to Sohra. The bus was packed with students as 

more and more got in on the way.  

On this trip, on a different vehicle, we were 

accompanied by our teachers who were there to also 

spend a memorable day with their students and to 

ensuring that everything was going as per planned. 

After a few hours of driving, we had a small tea break 

and shortly we continued back on our journey



 

 

On reaching Sohra, the weather was misty and lightly drizzling, we firstly decided to head to the 

Arwah Caves which was mostly famous for its fossils of crustacean shells and fish bones on the 

limestone walls of the cave. As we entered more into the caves the narrower became the path and 

for many it was a first-time experience.  

 

 



 

   From there we headed straight to Thangkharang Park and decided to have 

our lunch there for it was already passed 12pm. On reaching the site we unpacked and had our lunch 

together. Following that we continued with the site seeing and exploring the area. Due to the time 

constraint, had to cut our journey short. Not be able to visit our third site we therefore decided to 

spend the rest of our evening in Thangkharang Park and before leaving had tea and snacks and then 

headed straight back home.  

 

 

 

 

   Even on our way back home we all enjoyed the bus ride. All in all, the 

journey was a thrilling experience for everyone and we all had fun as well as learned a lot of about 

the historical facts about these places and at the end of the day this journey will forever be one of 

the most memorable moments for the students of the Economics Department (Batch 2019 -2022). 

 

    


